

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Construction and Design 2017 Annual Report

Recommendation of the Committee

That the report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated August 13, 2018, be received as information.

History

At its August 13, 2018 meeting, the Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

Report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated August 13, 2018